
Recommendations for CAC/BAB Meeting 

Improve the freshman orientation process 

• Pre-arrival Zoom meetings with incoming students. 

• Expanded Canvas demonstrations and tutorials. 

• Collection of incoming student information to assist with networking and common 
interests. 

• GSB branded apparel and/or gifts for incoming students 

Leverage the connection with sponsoring state associations 

• State level networking events for GSB students. 

• Utilization of alumni for teaching opportunities in state association schools. 

• Research the curriculums used by the state associations for their banking schools. 

• Increase the visibility of the GSB scholarship opportunities. 


